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ITC International
Thunderbird
Club Membership
ITC The International Thunderbird Club
The International Thunderbird Club (ITC) is 
open to all 1955 to 2005 Thunderbird owners 
and enthusiasts along with other T-Bird club 
organizations. Numerous ITC members, including 
me, belong to CTCI and VTCI.
ITC encourages all clubs to join the other clubs to 
help support the Thunderbird, share ideas, T-Birds, 
and technical advice. ITC has one of the largest 
Thunderbird Facebook pages in the world with over 
4,400 T-Bird Facebook members posting daily from 
around the world.
Numerous CTCI and VTCI chapters have joined 
ITC. Last year the ITC/VTCI chapter, Hoosier 
Vintage Thunderbird Club, hosted the ITC chapter. 
This year the convention will be hosted by ITC/
CTCI chapter Buffalo Thunderbird Club. ITC/
CTCI chapter Pitt Birds Thunderbird Club has 
stated that they are happy with the support ITC’s 
provides them. ITC/VTCI Water Wonderland 
Thunderbird Club from Michigan has stated they 
are also pleased with ITC’s support and never have 
received support from VTCI.
ITC is very proud of the number of clubs that have 
joined ITC.
Recently three new chapters have joined ITC La 
Louisiane Thunderbird Club, Louisiana; Classic 
Thunderbird Club of Central Ohio; and Central 
Alabama Thunderbird Club with a few more 
chapters being they have organized.
The benefit of becoming an ITC chapter is the 
additional exposure to the T-Bird world. Chapters 
have stated, grown as a result of their ITC 
relationship. ITC promotes its chapters by listing 
their major events in the ITC Script magazine and 
on the ITC website. ITC also promotes chapters 
events and members on ITC Facebook. ITC has 
Technical Advisors for all T-Birds, Marvin Hill, Hill 
Automotive, is one of the technical advisors for the 
1955-57 TBird. Steven Legal is Technical Advisor 
for the 20-05 Retro Birds.
ITC is sponsored by most of the Thunderbird 
vendors including Thunderbird Specialists for 
2002-05 Retro-birds.
There is no charge to become an ITC chapter. 
Three ITC members are required for approval with 
a total of six by the end of the year. If you are not 
satisfied with being an ITC chapter, you can simply 
request to end the chapter relationship.
As president of the International Thunderbird Club, 
I encourage some of your members to join ITC and 
become an ITC chapter.
Feel free to email or call me anytime if you have 
any questions.

Sincerely,

Gerard (Bart) Bartasavich
ITC President

Gerard (Bart) Bartasavich
President
International Thunderbird Club
P O Box 24041
Pepper Pike, OH  44124
(216) 375-2808
gebart@ameritech.net



Our meetings are held the Third Wednesday of 
each month at The Trattoria Pampered Chef
7347 Miami Lakes Dr. Miami Lakes FL 33014     
Our Host is Gabriel Nash.

CORNEReditor’s REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING
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Greetings Thunderbird Club Members,

Our annual Holiday Dinner was a great success!

The evening began with the announcement of 
the new location for our Annual Club Car show 
starting in 2021, Cooper Park in West Miami

In attendance was The Mayor of West Miami, Her 
Honor Rhonda Rodriguez. Thanks to the effort by Carlos Pena, we have been 
able to secure a fabulous shaded venue for our shows! Check out the pictures 
from the Party in this issue. Lots of great gifts and some Classic “steals”. Even 
yours-truly stole a great bottle of wine, but not for log!

Some things coming right up after New Year include the Redland Riot Road 
Rallye, January 18th which is a fun time each year. After the Rallye everyone 
is invited for a LUAU!

This year Oscar has secured the services of Hawaiian Island dancers, a fire 
eater, and paella maker! He and Marcia will be hosting the “after party” following 
the Redland Riot Road Rallye through the bountiful countryside of southern 
Miami-Dade. If you’ve never attended a Redland Riot Rallye it is a real treat 
driving through interesting agricultural and historical sections of south Miami-
Dade County. More information here: http://www.redlandriot.com/Rallye.html

Participation in the Road Rallye is not a requirement to attend the Luau at the 
Castro’s home in Homestead. You can just drive direct to the festivities at 5:30 
PM!

Sunday, January 26th will be our Annual Club Open Car Show at Tropical 
Park. This will be the last Tropical Park Event as we are moving to Cooper 
Park in West Miami in 2021.

Saturday, February 1st Edison Estates All Ford Show

Don’t forget to save the date of Saturday, February 1, to attend the “All Ford 
Show” at the estates in Fort Myers. Everyone who has attended in past years 
has totally enjoyed the venue and the wonderful displays of old Fords! There 
is a section on the lawns reserved for T-Birds. Rooms are becoming difficult 
to find for that weekend. If you want to attend, plan NOW! We have secured a 
block of rooms in a venue just 3 miles from the show. We will begin to prepare 
for the RM Sotheby Action

Thanks to all the Advertisers who support Thunderbird News!

Don’t forget to mention you saw their Ad 
in our magazine when purchasing Parts 
& Services for you Classic.

Happy & Healthy New Year!

Ed Raabe
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Thunderbird News Winner of ITC 2019 Newsletter Award

OLD CARS Weelky GOLDEN QUILL AWARD for a Car Club 
Newsletter. 2016, 2017 & 2018

CTCI 2017 Newsletter Competition GOLD AWARD  for our 
October Rally 2016  Edition.



INTERNET PAGE
Have you seen our internet page?  We have changed our address 
www.TBirdFL.com  and we have a Facebook page too! Search Classic 
Thunderbird Club South Florida or

www.facebook.com/ThunderbirdClubSouthFLorida

We encourage participation on our Facebook page. Send Posts about 
everything Thunderbird related and we will enjoy other “car stuff too. 

Like Museum Visits, Car shows and Cruise Ins you attend. And other stuff 
you think we T-Bird lovers would like. Just keep it as clean as your T-Bird 
on “Detail Day”! 

THUNDERBIRD INFORMATION SUPER HIGHWAY:

2005 Thunderbird:	 _____________	www.fordautomobiles.com
Ford racing:	___________________	www.fordacing.com
Speedvision:	 __________________	www.speedvision.com
CTCI’s Home Page:	_____________	www.ctci.org
Daytona’s Turkey run:	___________	www.carshows.org
Metroplex EarlyBirds:	___________	www.geocities.com
Arizona Classic T-Bird Club:	 _____	classic-thunderbird.org
Santa Clara Valley T-Birds:	______	www.tbird.org/scvt
Sierra Nevada Classic T-Bird:	 ____	www.tbird.org/snctb
Connecticut Area Classic T-Bird:	__	www.tbirdsofconn.com
Chicagoland Thunderbirds:	_______	www.thunderbirds.org
Potomac Classic T-bird:	__________	www.hydratech.com
Old Cars	______________________	www. greatoldcars.com 
Classic T-Bird Club of Chicagoland	_ www.ctcc9.com

Our Club’s web page: www.TBirdFL.com

NUMBERS TO KEEP
The following are contact numbers and e-mail address 
you need to have on file:
Intl Thunderbird Club, Bart Bartasavich, ITC President
216-375-2808 gbart@ameritech.net
www.intl-thunderbirdclub.com
AACA South Florida Region. President, Manny Garcia
www.aacasouthflorida.club
Auto Appraisal Network: John & Bret Layzell
305-899-9963  www.autoappraisalnetwork.com/miami 
Benefit Car Shows: Oscar Castro
305-467-8196 www.benefitcarshows.com
oscar@benefitcarshows.com
Gerry Car Show: Gerry Perez
786 344-4228  email gerrycarshow@bellsouth.com 
Magic Mustangs: Frank Alonso
305 551-6077  Fadatec@aol.com
Muscle Stangs of Miami: Ayanidys Martinez
305 321-0437
Jumpin’ Jack Productions: Jack Corssino
305-214-2277  www.jumpinjackproductions.com 
DB Entertainment Inc.: Dick Barten
954-563-4000  Bandsouth@bellsouth.net 
Cruisin South Florida: Scott the MusicMan 
scott@cuisinsouthflorida.com 
Ft Lauderdale Mustang Club: Mark Patterson
www.flmustangclub.com  
Cobra Joe Productions: Joe Bevelacqua 
jbevsr@msn.com 
VMCCA Sun Coast Chapter.  President David Bobbitt
305 661-1340 bobbitt@comcast.net 
Russ G Events: Russ Gagliano III
russ@russgevents.com

JANUARY
H A P P Y  B I R T H D AY

2020

$35.00 MEMBERSHIP ARE DUE by DEC. 1ST
To become a member or renew your membership

Please go on line to www.TBirdFL.com 
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My apologies, If I have 
missed your birthday it is 
because I do not have your 
information. Please contact 
me to update your records.

Joe Bullock	 1
Madeleine Rumayor	 1
Rafael Rodriguez	 7
Jorge Perez	 14
Luis Rumayor	 14
Rita Kissel	 18
Richard Crochet	 21
Michael Pyatt	 21
Livia Perez	 24
Silvia Guzman	 27
Ricardo Lara-Aguilar	 29



Visit our new 
illustrated web site!

classictbird.com

Serving the Thunderbird Hobby

Celebrating 50 Years

***************************1955-57 Thunderbird Parts & Restorations

CLASSIC AUTO 
SUPPLY CO.
800-374-0914

ANNUAL
RATES
for advertising
in the newsletter

Full page__ $675.00
1/2 page__ $375.00
1/4 page__ $250.00
Card Size_ $150.00 (Non members)
Card Size_ $95.00 (Members only)
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I encourage all New Club Members to join 
CTCI as soon as possible and Current 
Members to keep your CTCI membership 
up to date.

Felipe Cos founded our CTCI Chapter, 
#114 for South Florida in November 1998. 
Since then our club has hosted a CTCI 
International Convention in 2004 and 
grown to include 50 member families.

Look at the benefits of membership. For 
myself, I have saved a lot of time and 
money by visiting Gil’s Garage, hosted 
by Gil Baumgartner CTCI Authenticity 
Chairman and ‘Thunderbird Guru’ and the 
Early Bird Club magazine is full of great 
articles and Club stories! 

I have included the current CTCI 
membership application, which is available 
www.ctci.org in an editable .pdf format. 

CTCI Classic Thunderbird Club International Membership

CTCI Classic Thunderbird Club 
International Membership

CTCI Classic Thunderbird Club

Online Renew for 1 year 2018 for $37.50
or signup for 3 years at $105.00
(35.00 a year)

Online Renew for 1 year 2018 for $37.50 or signup for 3 years 
at $105.00 (35.00 a year)
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Selling and Manufacturing 1955-1972 Thunderbird
Parts and Upholstery for Over 40 Years

ACC35A:
Ford Crest
Key Fob

ACC35TB:
Thunderbird
Key Fob

Have you been to our website lately? www.TBIRDHQ.com
Toll Free: 800-227-2174 Email: parts@tbirdhq.com

ATB

These Deluxe Key Blanks are stamped
on both sides. They come in pairs with
1 ignition/door key and 1 trunk key.Leather Key Fobs, with chrome ring and Emblem.

Also available with emblems of Ford Truck, Edsel,
Lincoln, Mercury.

1955-1964 Style

22
05

1A
 

B2
20

51
A

 

1965-1972 Style

Newsletter Closing Date
TO ALL MEMBERS: Remember that this newsletter goes to press the 15th of each month. Our monthly News magazine has 
lots of useful information, including upcoming Car Shows and Cruise-ins, Club contact information and technical articles. From 
time to time information becomes outdated. If you see an error, please let us know.
Thunderbird News is the official newsletter of the Classic Thunderbird Club of South Florida. Our purpose is to inform our 
membership about, club meetings, club activities, Classic Car events and articles of interest to Ford Thunderbird owners.
Articles may be reproduced with the permission of the author.
The views and opinions expressed in Thunderbird News are those of the named author and do not necessarily reflect the 
opinions of the Editor, The Board of Directors of the Classic Thunderbird Club of South Florida or those of the membership.



GUS MACHADO

GUS MACHADO

OF HIALEAH

OF KENDALL

5

1200 West 49th Street
Hialeah, Florida 33012

.822.3211
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Monthly Classic Car Show & Cruise-In                                                  

	
  



Upcoming Classic Car Events-Car Shows
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4 GREAT SOURCES FOR
On-Line CAR SHOW
INFORMATION

Benefitcarshows.com

Cruisinsothflorida.com

Flacarshows.com

Southdadecarshow.com 

	
  

	
  

	
  



SATURDAY DECEMBER 7, 2019
Holiday Inn Miami West

7707 NW 103 Street
Hialeah Gardens, FL 33016
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A Great time was had by all! There were some great gifts, and 
although most were of the “Adult beverage” kind, there were no 
disappointments. There was a good amount of “stealing” and 
some, like Bob Heslekrants had his selection stolen so many times 
we should have told him just to stay in the chair. Gina presented 
Oscar & Marcia’s granddaughter, Lilly with a Rudolf Toy to her 
delight! “Uncle Ernie” is seen trying to figure it out! Thanks to 
Oscar & Marcia for making it another FUN Holiday Party!

HAPPY HOLIDAYS TO EVERYONE!
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